
 

May 27, 2016 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: DE 16-384, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Request for a Change in Rates 
NH Sustainable Energy Association’s Petition to Intervene 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the NH Sustainable Energy Association’s 
Petition to Intervene in the above referenced docket. 

Please add Kate Epsen at kate@nhsea.org to the service list for this docket. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kate Epsen 
Executive Director 

CC: Service List 
Enclosure 

mailto:kate@nhsea.org

